Mollx Wingrove

From: John Petkus <john.petkus@centerforchangemichigan.org>
Sent: Tuesday, May 9, 2023 1:10 PM

To: Molly Wingrove

Subject: In Support of House Bill 4066

Good Afterncon,

{ am writing today in support of HB 4066, please enter my comments into the record of the Michigan House Energy,
Communications and Technology Committee meeting for Wednesday May 10, 2023.

i am strongly in support of this measure as | live in Northern Michigan, and many of the needs of my community hinge
on having high speed internet. Northern Michigan has been long neglected in this regard, and fully funding and
staffing the Michigan High Speed Internet Office has given us a ray of hope that we will see improvements to this
infrastructure in the near future.

| greatly appreciate all that the committee is doing to make these changes a reality to Northern Michigan.

Thank you,

John Petkus,
Rudyard, Michigan 49780



